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Hello NVS Families, 

 

We have some exciting news to share with you!  Fred Fox (Terry 

Fox’s brother) is scheduled to come to Nashwaak Valley School to 

celebrate our annual Terry Fox assembly and walk on Tuesday, 

September 12, 2017 at 9:00 am.  We invite the community to 

attend our walk and assembly if they wish.   

 

The staff has suggested that if students would like to wear a hat 

to school on that day, they can make a small monetary donation (a 

loonie or toonie) to support cancer awareness and the Terry Fox 

Foundation which we hope to present to the Terry Fox Foundation 

at our assembly. 

 

We are looking forward to a very memorable Terry Fox walk this 

year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tracy Stewart 

Acting Principal 

Nashwaak Valley School 
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